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STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK 
Thank you for helping us make “Teacher/Staff 
Appreciation Week” a success.  We could not 
have done it without you!  The staff were all very 
excited to receive their daily tokens of 
appreciation. 

 
WELCOME 

To Children’s Village 
* Jackson in room 8 

*Jackson, Lexie, & Ben in room 6 
*Aleena in room 3 

 
DATES TO REMEMBER 

Kid’s Night Out 
Kid’s Night Out isxxxxxxxxx.  This is an opportunity for 
you, the parents, to go out while your children are 
having a blast at school.  
 
This event is open to children 3 months through 10 
years.  The cost for children 2 and up is $30 per 
child and $15 for siblings.  The cost for infants is $50. 
Please note we must have a minimum of 10 
children to have the event for the preschool age 
children and a minimum of 3 infants to have the 
event for infants.  
 
 

Best Buddy Root Beer Float 
On Friday the 15h we invite Dads or Dad’s 
representative (one adult per child) to come and 
enjoy a Root-Beer-Float with your child. The event 
will be from 3:00-5:00PM. Children will be on the 
yard and will need to wash up before escorting 
you to the “party.” 
 

Pre-K Graduation 
The Pre-K graduation is for children attending 
Kindergarten Fall 2012. Graduation will be Friday 
the 29th @ 9:30am, arrive between 9:00-9:20. The 
ceremony will be on the lawn. Remember to bring 
lawn chairs or blankets.  

 
 
 

Sing-a-long 
Our annual sing-a-long is also scheduled for Friday 
the 29th starting at 5:00PM. Families are welcome to 
join us.  Please pack a dinner for you and your 
child.  All classrooms will picnic on the grass.  Each 
class has chosen a song, and we will all sing 
together.  We have been practicing at school, and 
we hope you can all make it. 
 

Summer Curriculum 
July 2nd is when we start our action packed summer 
curriculum.   
 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 
Last month we received 1,647 bonus points to use 
to purchase books and supplies for the school. 
 
June Scholastic book orders are due Thursday, 
June 7th.  
 

FUNDRAISER UPDATE 
Thank you for all who were able to participate or 
donate for the Little Caesar’s Pizza Fundraiser.  
We raised $980 in sales and donations that will be 
used for staff development, which helps staff to 
continue to greatly benefit all children. 

 
REMINDERS 

 Water Activities 
As the weather permits, we will start having water 
activities for the children in the morning as well as 
the afternoon. If you have an appointment or an 
errand to run after picking up your child, please let 
a staff member know so we can have your child 
ready. 

Sunscreen 
Don’t forget to apply sunscreen in the morning 
before dropping your child off at school. 
 

LOOKING INTO JULY 
* School Closed Wednesday, July 4th in honor of 
Independence Day 
 
* La Habra Children’s Museum field Trip for the 
preschool program (see e-mail).  


